

## Dear Reverend Dan Lundquist,

On October 14, SAFE in Hunterdon paid tribute to and honored victims and survivors of domestic abuse. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support.

Please join us on December 13<sup>th</sup> when we will once again spread the message *Peace Begins at Home* through our *Communities of Light* campaign. I hope you will consider being part of this important event in Hunterdon County. If you would like more information, please call 908-788-7666.

Thank you for doing the benediction

Sincerely,

Kimberly Spangenberg Executive Director